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Year 6 SATs Presentation Evening 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be holding an evening when the Year 6 SATs will be explained, this will be on Wednesday 5th February 
at 6.30pm. 

The evening will provide parents with information regarding the assessment activities that the children will 
be undertaking during May. I do hope that you will be able to attend. The session is not suitable for children. 

 In order to help with the arrangements, I would be grateful if you would complete the reply slip below and 
return it to your child's teacher as soon as possible. 

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ms K Cameron 
KS2 Deputy Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..... 

 

Child’s name  ______________________________ 

 

I/we will/not be able to attend the Key Stage 2 SATs Presentation Evening on Wednesday 5th February. 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………..……………………………………….. 
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